
The Washington ACI Chapter program
began in 1962. In 2022, the University of
Washington welcomed the program to
campus. Since then, our chapter has

grown exponentially, attracting
students and expanding opportunities

to explore the industry. Notably, we
have received the ACI Excellent Award

in both 2022 and 2023.
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We are a team of civil engineering and
construction management students

representing the University of
Washington in biannual concrete

competitions at the ACI conventions. 
We aim to equip our members  through

networking, tours, and hands-on
projects, preparing them for successful

in careers.

MissionHistory Vision

Providing student-centered programs
ensures that graduates are

accomplished in technical expertise,
business practices, collaboration,

leadership skills, and ethical
responsibility. National accreditation

and state-of-the-art laboratory facilities
will ensure exceptional applied,

experiential learning.

EVENTS

March 3rd - Materials Lab Cleanup

ACI UW spent the day deep cleaning the
materials lab, leaving it in top condition,

ensuring a safer and more efficient
workspace for future research and testing.

Competition Ready - Final Designs and Touchups

March Mix days 

ACI chose to do a cherry blossom theme on the
bowling balls to represent Spring in Toronto for the
aesthetics category of the competition. The blue
birds on the ball represent the Toronto Blue Jays.
With the designs done, ACI UW is ready to compete. 

ACI spent the start of March perfecting the final mix
design and the rest of the month continuously testing for
the design prediction category and overall performance
of the ball.



“My goal for this quarter is to ramp up

fundraising efforts. I want to organize

events on campus that will help our team

raise money for the future competitions.”

-Kyle, Treasurer

CONNECT with us!

“My goal is to pass all my responsibilities to

the next PE and make the most of my

remaining time with ACI UW. I look forward to

seeing the team thrive under new leadership.”

 - Mohammed, Project Engineer

“My goal is to spend more time with my

family before I go off to graduate school.”

- Vania, President

“Making the most of my last quarter and

passing on my knowledge to the new Design

Engineer, Sarah!”

 - Haruka, Design Engineer

“My goal for this quarter is to absorb as much

knowledge as possible from my classes while

fully embracing and enjoying the journey as I

wrap up my final quarter as a college senior.”

 - Victor, Member

THANK YOU
TO OUR SUPPORTERS

Last-quarterLast-quarter
Legacy 

Our seniors are entering their last quarter at the University of
Washington, and we wish them endless success in achieving all
their goals. Here are some goals students have set for this
upcoming quarter.


